
Term Planner 

• Monday 20 November—
Friday 1 December    
Swimming Lessons   

• Tuesday 12 December  
End of Year Presentation 
Evening  

• Thursday 14 December 
Term 4 Last Day  

Future Dates 

2023 School  
Development Days 

Friday 15 December 

TPS Bulletin 20 November 2023 
Week 7 Term 4 

A message from the Principal…………….. 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Bush Tucker Garden  

Thank you to Woolworths Landcare for the grant we received at the beginning of the 

year to go towards our Bush Tucker Garden and Yarning Circle project. What a            

difference this has made! We have learnt about and planted different native plants and 

designed the Rainbow Serpent that is painted in the centre of our garden. Students are 

now learning how to care for the garden and thinking of how we can continue to       

improve this area. Please come and have a look if you are dropping off/picking up your 

child/ren! A big thank you to those who offered their time to help and/or donated items 

for our project- Jaye Dixon, Karen Dyer, Glen & Caroline Bradley, April & Keith Swann, 

Emma Button, and the Tammin Shire. We appreciate you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blast Cup  

On Thursday the Year 3-6 class participated in 

the Cricket Blast Cup at Tammin Oval. Everyone     

participated so well and tried their best throughout 

this busy day! Well done to all those who were         

involved in the day. Thank you to the P&C for our   

sausage sizzle lunch! 

 

Swimming Lessons  

The PP-Year 6 students, begin swimming lessons this week, Monday 20th November –     

Friday 1st December, we look forward to seeing all our students participating in lessons.  

 

Attendance  

As we come towards the end of the year it is important that students continue to keep 

up their attendance. Teachers are busy preparing for reporting, finalising units of learning 

and preparing for our end of the year events, therefore, it is vital students are attending 

school everyday to make sure they don’t miss out on this important time of year.  

 

Thank you,  

Emma De Cinque  

Principal  
 

 

 

Before 

After  



 
 
 
 
 

A note from the School Health Nurse 
 
Dental health - Keep your child’s teeth healthy 

Teeth are important possessions. Here are some tips for keeping them healthy. 

• Brush teeth at least twice a day with a soft toothbrush. Parents should supervise tooth brushing until children are 8 
or 9 years old as they haven’t got the dexterity to brush the molars properly until then.     

• Adults and children should use a pea-sized amount of fluoride toothpaste. Toothpaste should be spat out after 
brushing and never eaten or swallowed. Do not rinse your mouth out with water after brushing your teeth. 

• Rinse your toothbrush thoroughly after brushing and store it hygienically. Replace your toothbrush regularly.    

• Older children and adults should floss their teeth daily. 

• Eating and drinking healthily is important for keeping your teeth healthy – try to keep away from too much sugar, 
especially between meals.  

For more dental health information, go to www.cyh.com or www.dental.wa.gov.au 
 

The School Dental Service provides free general dental care to school children throughout Western Australia, ranging 
from pre-primary through to Year 11 (or 17th birthday). Contact your closest School Dental Therapy Centre or Dental 
Health Services on 9313 0555 for further information. 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cyh.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C67daa72959664b72006608dbe4bfd562%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638355284797596854%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW
../../../../../Documents%20and%20Settings/he71695/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/OLKF8/www.dental.wa.gov.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dental.wa.gov.au%2Fclinics%2Flocate.php%3Ftype%3Dschool&data=05%7C01%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C67daa72959664b72006608dbe4bfd562%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C63
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Blast Cup  
On Thursday the Year 3-6 class participated in the Cricket Blast 

Cup at Tammin Oval. Everyone participated so well and tried their 

best throughout this busy day! Well done to all those who were  

involved in the day.  

Thank you to the P&C for our sausage sizzle lunch! 
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